
OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 
 

No. 1891-1990/DUI/DS 
Dated: 08.07.2022 

URGENT 
REMINDER  

This is in reference to the Circular No. 1487/DUI/DS dated 21-06-2022 regarding 

Ph.D. Entrance Test-2022 in the Faculties of Arts, Law, Languages, Science, Education, 

Engineering, Design & Fine Arts, Pharmacy and Business Management & Commerce. 

As per the approved schedule, the Ph.D. Entrance Test will be conducted on                

18th September 2022 . 

As per the Circular No. mentioned above, all the Chairpersons / Directors were 

requested to intimate the number of seats of Ph.D. Programme for the academic session 2022-2023 

of the Department / Institution / Regional Centres and that of the Approved Research Centre(s). 

The number of seats of Ph.D. Programme are to be decided after consultation with the faculty 

members and to send a separate communication to the Approved Research Centre(s) and 

coordinate with them regarding the number of Ph.D. seats but till date no communication has been 

received from some departments. 

The Chairpersons are once again requested to send the required information Assistant 

Registrar (CET) latest by 13-07-2022, failing which your subject will be excluded from Ph.D. 

Entrance Test.  

Those departments who had already submitted the required information, kindly ignore 

this circular. 

This may please be treated as most urgent. 

                  -sd-  
Dean of University Instruction 

Issued to:- 

1. The Chairpersons/ Directors/Coordinators, 

All Teaching Departments/ Institutes, 

Panjab University, Chandigarh.  

 


